Dear Colleagues,

You may be aware of the Slough case (attached) which has significant implications for any LA operating a violetn marker system. We are discussing the implication of the case for our “Aggressive Persons Register” here at Wandsworth and would be grateful to receive your replies to the following questions. All responses will, of copurse, be treated in confidence and I can share the findings with the group.

1. Do you opeate such a violent marker? If so: 
2. How do you ensure that only officers who need-to-know have access to the system? 
3. Do you share any information with third parties (e.g. contractors, other agencies)? 

4. If so, again how do you ensure that only those who need-to-know receive the relevant information? 
5. Have you done anything else in response to this case-law? 
6. Other relevant information you may wish to share? 
 With thanks in advance,

Shervin
Shervin Nejand 

Occupational Health and Safety Manager

Occupational Health and Safety Unit

Wandswoth Council

Room 88, The Town Hall,

Wandsworth High Street,

London SW18 2PU

